
SAVE THE DATE 

Walter Lee Welcome Back BBQ 

Thursday, September 21 

5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
 

After Meet the Staff on Thursday, September 21st, 

stay for the Walter Lee Welcome Back BBQ and kick 

off the new school year by (re)connecting with 

families and staff from the Walter Lee school 

community!  

BBQ DINNER      LIVE MUSIC 

COMMUNITY RESOURCES      FUN ACTIVITIES 

GET TO KNOW THE COMMUNITY 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! The PAC needs help to make this event a 

success! Please email LeeElementaryPAC@gmail.com for more 

information and to sign up to volunteer! 

This event is made possible through the City of Richmond’s Neighbourhood 

Celebration. The goals of this grant are to support events that connect 

residents of diverse backgrounds and build community in Richmond. 
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